
Genealogy report for November 

Pam Taylor continued her talk “Ancestry in Concert - how Ancestry works and how to use it 
to build a tree (but diverting to other sources when it is easier or faster to find the info 
needed)” 
 Again there was much interest and many questions from the group. She still has more to 
say (!) and she will continue in the final meeting on Thursday 7th December at 2 p.m. at 
Enterprise House. 

Genealogy Group Closure 

Very regrettably there will be no meetings of the Family History Group in January and 
subsequent months due to the ill-health of the current convenor . The membership of the 
group has been a steady dozen and it is to be hoped that a member of the Teesdale U3A will 
come forward to reactivate the group before too long. 

Alan Swindale 

 


